
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Friday, September 28, 2018 

 
 

HOT LUNCH: Hot Dog with Potato Rounds  
 Pepperoni Pizza  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:    
 

1. Mandatory Cheerleading Interest meeting will be held in the Gurrie LLC on Friday, 
October 5th from 3:30 -4:00. Late bus will be available. You must attend this meeting in 
order to be eligible for tryouts.   

 

2. Attention adventurers!!!   Gurrie's RPG Club will meet after school today, in the culinary 
arts room, until 4pm.  We will be working on character abilities and stats for the 
upcoming campaign.  Please remember to bring your character sheets and 
chromebooks.  There is still time to join!  No previous RPG or gaming experience 
required.  Please see Mr. Walsen or Mr. Schwartz for more information!  See everyone 
today! 
 

3. If you are interested on trying out for boys’ basketball you need to have a valid sport 
physical on file in order to try out.  If you do not have a valid sport physical at the time 
of tryouts you will then need your parent or guardian to fill out and sign the permission 
form from Gurrie, allowing you to be at tryouts.  If you have questions please see Mr. 
Alvarez or Mr. Pontrelli.  
 
Boys basketball tryouts will be on Monday October 22nd for 7th grade starting at 3:20 
and ending by 5:30.  Tryouts for 8th grade will begin on Tuesday October 23rd  starting at 
3:20 and ending by 5:30.  You  will need to coordinate for a ride home as there is no bus 
transportation available.  If you make the first cut the second day of tryouts will be on 
Thursday October 25th.  
 

4. Attention students: The next EMM meeting will be Monday, October 1. It will be in Mrs. 
Kulaga’s classroom right after school.  
 

 
 
 

 


